
Dear parents,
The children in KS2 had a wonderful afternoon celebrating Bastille Day: tasting
french food, learning french songs and playing traditional games such as Boulle-
thank you to Sarah for organising this lovely afternoon. 
The year 6 children went to Goodwood on Sunday to race the electric kit cars
which they have been building in school with our engineering volunteers Robert
Hughes and Tim Lovell. The Greenpower challenge uses the excitement of
motorsport to inspire young people to excel in STEM. The children took part in a
number of races including  slalom, drag race, chicane and a pitstop challenges.
The children worked so well as a team and they were all excited to be racing the
cars at the iconic Goodwood race track. We are so very grateful to Rob for all his
support and enthusiasm and we were delighted that he completed his lap in the
car in the heroes race. 

Year 6 also performed in 'Joseph' this week on Wednesday and Thursday
evenings. We were all amazed by the phenomial singing and acting as well as the

colourful set. The children clearly loved every moment of it. The high quality
production is the end point of 7 years of fantastic music tuition from Lucinda.
Wednesday's transition day was succesful and everyone is very much looking

forward to adventures in the next academic year.
Tomorrow we are looking forward to the PTA Summer Fair which will go ahead

regardless of the weather, we look forward to seeing you all there.
Have a lovely weekend,

 Stacey
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SEN Coffee Mornings
Saturday 15th July: 1.30pm - 4pm Summer Fair
Monday 17th July: Reports sent home
Tuesday 18th July: 3.30pm - 4.30pm Y5 Curriculum Celebration
Wednesday 19th July: 9.10am - Y4 Zantow Music Assembly
Wednesday 19th July: 3pm - 4pm Y6 Leavers Assembly/Celebration
Friday 21st July: 1.30pm - SCHOOL FINISHES! **NO After School Club**

The Week Ahead

Office Notices
Clubs

Lost Property

Medication

Class Photos

School Lunches

Please ensure that all Evendons clubs have been fully paid via
Scopay by the end of day on Friday 14th September. Your child's place
may be withdrawn and offered to another child on the waiting list if payment
is not received by this date. If  using childcare vouchers or tax free
childcare, please do not forget to email a screenshot of your payment to
childcarevouchers@evendons-primary.co.uk
Please ensure that any outstanding Scopay balances are cleared before
the end of term.

Please have a look in the lost property bin outside school for any items you
may be missing! Anything left at the end of term will be donated or
disposed of.

If your child has medication in school, please remember to collect from the
office before we finish for the holidays.

The deadline for ordering class photos to be delivered to school free of
charge is Monday 17th July.

As notified by email earlier this week, the price of a school lunch will
increase to £2.62 from September reflecting rising food and labour costs. 



SEN Coffee MorningsMoving Help Plea!
On Wednesday 30th August we will be moving furniture in to our beautiful
new class rooms and we would really appreciate any help you can give.

Many hands make light work - so if you can please spare an hour or two in
the morning we would be very grateful!

Summer Holiday Club - Star Hotshots

We still have spaces left at our exciting new holiday club! Please see
attached flyer for details of how to sign up.



SEN Coffee MorningsBite Back - Fun Run!
On the 8th of July we organised a fun run to raise money for a shark charity
It went very well and a lot of people turned up we are happy with how much 

Money we raised  and are proud or the nice comments we have been
getting so thank you.

 
At bite back we raised £805  with all our stations which were cakes, raffle,

hot dogs, donations, fun run, tattoos and a sponsorship page. My mum was
dressed up in a shark mascot costume and it was so funny! I enjoyed the

run a lot and I hope other people did too.
 

I wanted to do the run because I love animals and sharks are on the brink of
extinction.

 I want to change the way people think about sharks because sharks aren't
the monsters of our seas and my goal was to stop people from treating them

that way.
 

I want to say a thank you to everyone who came and supported me and bite
back. You all helped save sharks and you should be pleased and even if

you didn't run you helped us and bite back and us combined raised £805 so
thank you everyone who came.

 
By Awstin 



SEN Coffee MorningsBite Back - Fun Run!





Crafting

Drama/Music

Science Experiments 

Cooking
and many more! £38 per day

Full Week
 £180 Summer 

 July 24th - Sept 1st

Evendons Primary 
School, Wokingham 

A family run business for over 20 years! 

info@star-hotshots.co.uk
www.star-hotshots.co.uk

Creative
IF YOUR CHILD IS DRAWN TO CREATIVE ACTIVITIES SUCH AS 
ART, COOKERY, DRAMA, THEY WILL BE ABLE TO EXPRESS 
THEMSELVES AND USE OUR CREATIVE SESSIONS TO DEVELOP 
BALANCE, CREATIVITY, IMAGINATION AND FLEXIBILITY. 
SELF-CONFIDENCE, INDEPENDENCE & LOTS OF NEW SKILLS!



SEN Coffee Mornings

Car Park and Parking

Key Dates 2022/23

Key Dates 2022/23

Saturday 15th July: Summer Fair

Monday 17th July: Reports sent home

Tuesday 18th July: 3.30 - 4.30 - Y5 Curriculum Celebration

Wednesday 19th July: 3.00 - 4.30 - Y6 Curriculum Celebration

Wednesday 19th July: 3pm - 4pm Y6 Leavers Assembly/Celebration

Friday 21st July 2023: Summer term finishes 1.30pm (no After School

Club)

2022-23



Year 4 Zantow - Glockenspiel assembly - Wednesday 19th July -

9.10am

If you have any questions about the above please email

lucindag@evendons-primary.co.uk

 

Can you play an instrument or know anyone that can? The 

children would love to hear you. Please contact Lucinda 

 

Adult choir is every Friday after drop off 8.30- 8.45. New members 

are always welcome!

Performance Timetable 2022/23

mailto:lucindag@evendons-primary.co.uk


Key Dates 2023/24

Friday 1st September 2023 - Inset Day 1

Monday 4th September - Inset Day 2

Tuesday 5th September - Autumn Term 1 starts

Friday 20th October - Half term finishes 3.30pm

Monday 23rd October - Friday 27th October - Half term

Monday 30th October - Inset Day 3 - TBC

Tuesday 31st October - Autumn Term 2 starts

Friday 15th December - Autumn Term finishes 1.30pm  (no After School Club)

Monday 18th December - Monday 1st January - Christmas holidays

Tuesday 2nd January 2024 - Inset Day 4

Wednesday 3rd January 2024 - Spring Term 1 starts

Friday 9th February 2024 - Half term finishes 3.30pm

Monday 12th February - Friday 16th February 20 24 - Half term 

Monday 19th February 2024 - Spring Term 2 starts

Thursday 28th March 2024 - Spring Term finishes 1.30pm (no After School Club)

Friday 29th March - Friday 12th April 20 24 - Easter holidays

Monday 15th April 2024 - Summer Term 1 starts

Friday 24th May 2024  - Half term finishes 3.30pm

Monday 27th May - Friday 31st May 20 24 - Half term 

Monday 3rd June 2024 - Summer Term 2 starts

Friday 5th July 20 24 - Inset Day 5

Tuesday 23rd July 2024 2024 - Summer Term finishes 1.30pm (no After School

Club)

2023-24



FREE SCHOOL MEALS

We encourage families who are in receipt of benefits across all year
groups  to apply for benefits-related Free School Meals. Note: this is
separate to Universal Infant Free School Meals, which is the provision
of free lunches for all children in Reception to Year 2.  Your child may
qualify for free meals for the duration of their Primary years. It takes
less than two minutes to apply!

Click Free School Meals Application

As a result of increasing costs and reduced funding for all schools, it is
becoming increasingly difficult to finance the items we wish to provide the
school in order to enrich our children's learning environment. 
We have set up a School Fund via Scopay in order to offer a way to parents
who wish to offer a donation. Contributions would finance the provision of
additional resources and equipment which may not be available through our
usual government funding.

This is entirely voluntary, of course. However, if you are in a position to
make a donation, please log into Scopay (link - www.scopay.com/login) and
select the "School Fund Donation" option. 

Please be advised there is no pressure on parents to contribute, and
regardless of whether you are in a position to donate to the fund or not, we
remain ever grateful for your support.

School Fund Donations

Free School Meals

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScc6lmRX0GAk_tKM6S4C0qIRSpwZT_oE0RMWoY7rc6ACKzi4Q/viewform

